Feb. 15, 1977

Regular meeting of Selectmen, all members present.

Three representatives of Patten Appraisal Assoc. were present and discussed at length the revaluation work being done in the town.

The Tree Growth Tax application of Scott Perry was approved by the Board.

Letter from York County Health Services dated Dec.9 but received by us after the Town Report went to the printer was voted to be added to the Town Meeting Warrant - article to ask for \$1000 to be raised and appropriated by the town.